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The Chiles High School Faculty & Staff would like to welcome all First Responders 

from our community to a celebration in their honor 

Wednesday, January 10th, 2018 at 11:15 a.m. in the Chiles IRC 

Join us for a recognition ceremony and VIP “Responders-Only” lunch by our 

business partners.  Special thanks to: 

    

 

Please RSVP to powellj@leonschools.net by Thursday, January 4th.We thank you for your commitment 

to keeping our community safe! 
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